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Chair Keith-Agaran and members of the Senate Committee on Judiciary 
and Labor, thank you for the opportunity to testify in support of Senate Resolution 
No. 41 and Senate Concurrent Resolution No. 70. The purpose of these 
resolutions is to request a status update on the implementation of the new 
statewide voter registration system. 

The Office of Elections believes this status update may facilitate the 
consideration of any proposed legislation in 2017 related to voter registration or 
similar matters that may impact the new statewide voter registration system. 

Thank you for the opportunity to testify in support of Senate Resolution 
No. 41 and Senate Concurrent Resolution No. 70. 
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